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September 14, 2020

We appreciate everyone’s cooperation with regard to our health and wellness protocols.  It is 
our priority to continue to keep our students and staff healthy and safe.

Paul Taylor is providing an exceptional learning experience about Australia, its culture and 
history.  Much of this residency was generously provided through a BOCES grant.  As we are 
maintaining social distance, we are trying to determine if a final assembly for parents on 
Friday is possible.  You will be notified.

Please return our All School Mass form from last week, if you haven’t already.  We would like 
a good representation from HSCS.  Reminder, 9:30am at SCM parking lot.

Our annual Fall Rummage Sale has been approved!  The dates are October 7th - 10th.  If you 
would like to volunteer, please return the form below.  This is one of the fastest ways to earn 
those PIP hours!

=============================================================

RUMMAGE SALE
Wed. Oct. 7th - Sat. Oct. 10th

SCM Parish Center

Family Name:  ______________________________ Phone:  _______________

I would like to volunteer for the following day(s) 
(please check all that apply)

Wed. Oct. 7th ______

Thurs. Oct. 8th ______

Fri. Oct. 9th ______

Sat. Oct. 10th ______


